
From: Alan Kravets alan@kravets.net
Subject: Re: Balance of unused retainer 17LA377

Date: February 24, 2025 at 9:30 PM
To: Paul Dulberg pauldulberg@gmail.com
Cc: Tom Kost tkost999@gmail.com

Mr Dulberg ;

I just want to confirm I received your email and that you now have reached me at my correct email and mailing address. 

I also want to offer my condolences to you and Mr Tom Kost on the passing of Richard Kost .

I will review my file in the next few days and promptly respond to your questions . 

Alan Kravets ,Esq 
1340 N. Astor St.
Unit 2803
Chicago , Il 60610
312-320-3264
Alan@kravets.net 

On Feb 24, 2025, at 11:08 AM, Paul Dulberg <pauldulberg@gmail.com> wrote:

 Dear Mr Kravets,

I apologize for you not receiving our reply to your February 6, 2024 letters.

Today it was pointed out to me that I have misspelled your name.

As you can see by the forwarded email below, I have been misspelling your name for some time and receiving mailer daemons back.

I have made numerous attempts to contact you by email, phone and US Postal to no avail.

On February 6, 2024 you sent a letter to Paul Dulberg and Richard Kost regarding the refund of a $2,250 unused balance of a retainer
regarding Dulberg v Popovich 17LA377.

We have never received any expert opinion in the form of a report or otherwise from you or your office on any of the cases (17LA377,
2022L10905) we paid retainers to you through Mr. Talarico.

Understandably this makes us question why you would only offer a partial refund over a full refund plus all retainer refill payments and
expenses you and/or your firm received.

Absent the expert opinions we paid for, please respectfully refund the full amount of the various retainers, the refill payments on the
retainers and the expenses to "Thomas Kost" at 423 Dempster St, Mount Prospect IL. 60056.

Richard Kost recently died.  It was Thomas Kost, not Richard Kost, that signed the original check you received.

In addition, in your original letter you wrote the following sentence: "Pay $2,250 balance to Dave Dulberg". Can you please explain why
you included this sentence in your original letter?

Thank you in advance for your anticipated cooperation and timely return of all monies you and or your firm received.

/s/Thomas Kost
423 Dempster St, Mount Prospect IL. 60056
(847) 553-4404

/s/Paul Dulberg
4606 Hayden Ct. McHenry, IL. 60051
(847) 497-4250

Begin forwarded message:

From: Paul Dulberg <pauldulberg@gmail.com>
Subject: Re: Balance of unused retainer 17LA377
Date: October 3, 2024 at 11:23:54 AM CDT
To: Alan@kravetz.net
Cc: Tom Kost <tkost999@gmail.com>

Alan Kravetz, Esq.
1340 N. Astor Street #2803
Chicago IL 60610

Alan@kravetz.net

Mr Kravetz,

On February 6, 2024 you sent a letter to Paul Dulberg and Richard Kost regarding the refund of a $2,250 unused balance of a retainer
regarding Dulberg v Popovich 17LA377.
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We have never received any expert opinion in the form of a report or otherwise from you or your office on any of the cases we paid
retainers on.

Understandably this makes us question why you would only offer a partial refund over a full refund plus all retainer refill payments and
expenses you and/or your firm received.

Absent the expert opinions we paid for, please respectfully refund the full amount of the various retainers, the refill payments on the
retainers and the expenses to "Thomas Kost" at 423 Dempster St, Mount Prospect IL. 60056.

Richard Kost recently died.  It was Thomas Kost, not Richard Kost, that signed the original check you received.

In addition, in your original letter you wrote the following sentence: "Pay $2,250 balance to Dave Dulberg". Can you please explain why
you included this sentence in your original letter?

Thank you in advance for your anticipated cooperation and timely return of all monies you and or your firm received.

/s/Thomas Kost
423 Dempster St, Mount Prospect IL. 60056
(847) 553-4404

/s/Paul Dulberg
4606 Hayden Ct. McHenry, IL. 60051
(847) 497-4250


